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The Hood - Streets Full of Stars
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In anticipation of Coldplay’s three upcoming shows, we’re excited to announce a new 
competition for The Hood called “Streets Full of Stars.” We invite you, as neighbours of 
Eden Park, to illuminate your homes with festive lights, transforming the area around the 
stadium into a dazzling display in honour of Coldplay. The winner will receive four tickets 
to the show on Friday 15 November.  
  
We encourage you to have your homes lit up by Tuesday 12 November. Our judges will 
review the entries on Thursday 14 November. You can participate in two ways: share a 
photo of your decorated home on social media, tagging @edenparknz and using the 
hashtag #streetsfullofstars, or email your photo directly to info@edenpark.co.nz by 
11.59pm Tuesday 12 November.  
  
Entries will be judged on creativity, effort, and sustainability. This is a wonderful opportunity 
for our community to unite and celebrate Coldplay’s arrival in Aotearoa. Let’s turn our 
neighbourhood into streets full of stars and create a memorable event! 
  
Terms and conditions apply. 
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Eden Park Private Bag 56-906 Dominion Road Auckland 1446 info@edenpark.co.nz 
  
 
You have received this email because you have indicated you wish to receive 
communications and offers from Eden Park.  We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, 
however if you wish you can unsubscribe here and you can view our privacy policy here. 

 

  

 


